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Yokohama attends Tourism Investment Forum in the Philippines

On July 25, the Department of Tourism of the Philippines held a forum on the island of Camiguin, and representatives from
the City of Yokohama as well as three Yokohama-based companies attended to introduce the firms’ environmental
technologies. Resort areas in the Philippines like Camiguin are currently facing pressing issues regarding waste and
wastewater treatment, and the Provincial Governor spoke on ensuring its preservation.
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Organization reps attend preview of new facility for foreign residents

On July 31, a closed-door preview of the YOKOHAMA Foreign Residents Information Center was held for representatives
from groups whose work concerns foreign residents. Following the preview, some attendees, such as representatives from the
Tokyo Regional Immigration Bureau, the Kanagawa Labour Bureau, and the Yokohama City Council of Social Welfare, took
part in a meeting to share information and opinions and ensure smooth coordination among the group.
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African businesswomen visit Yokohama through exchange program

On August 20, as part of the “Africa-Japan Business Women Exchange Seminar” jointly organized by JICA and the City of
Yokohama, seven women entrepreneurs and related government representatives from four African countries visited
Yokohama. After Deputy Mayor Watanabe received the group at City Hall, they learned about the city’s initiatives promoting
female entrepreneurship, visited a Yokohama-based company, and discussed shared issues with their Yokohama counterparts.
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Delegation from Colombo observes anti-terrorism drills in Yokohama

City council members of the City of Colombo, Sri Lanka, and the Deputy Director
General of its Fire Bureau came to Yokohama to observe anti-terrorism drills on August 21 and 22. They met with the
Director General of Yokohama'’s International Affairs Bureau and discussed the importance of countering terrorism.
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